
Bitter Lake Reservoir and
Park Improvement Projects
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) is designing a new drinking water reservoir 
in the Bitter Lake neighborhood that will replace the existing reservoir. 
Seattle Parks and Recreation (SPR) is leading the park and open space 
design in coordination with SPU, the O�ce of Arts & Culture (ARTS), 
and the Department of Neighborhoods (DON). 

Reservoir Project
Andrew Karch
andrew.karch@seattle.gov
(206) 684-4643

Park Project
Kevin Bergsrud
kevin.bergsrud@seattle.gov
(206) 684-5831

P-Patch Garden
Alicia Choi
alicia.choi@seattle.gov
(206) 376-2539

Public Art
Rebecca Johnson Rende
rebecca.johnson@seattle.gov
(206) 755-5220

Have a question about the site improvements?



Enhancing, Expanding, and Engaging
SPU, SPR, ARTS, and DON are working together to design improvements
to the Bitter Lake Reservoir site. This is a One Seattle e�ort to provide 
northwest Seattle with more open space, public art, and a new reservoir. 
The new site improvements will: 

Enhance
A new drinking water reservoir will improve water security,
stormwater systems, and the layout of the site. 

•

Expand
More community gardening space, open public space, and new park
features will be available for the community to enjoy.

•

Engage
Permanent public art will represent and enrich the community.

•

For interpretation services, please call 206-684-4643. 

Para servicios de interpretación por favor llame al
(206) 684-4634.

Hiikkaa Afaanii, Turjumaana � dahoon ni arkama
(206) 684-4634.

如需要口譯服務，請撥電話號碼 (206) 684-4634.

ቋንቋ የማስተርጎም፣ የመተርጎምና የመስተንግዶ አገልግሎቶች 
ይቀርባሉ። (206) 684-4634.

Scan the QR codes or visit bitterlakereservoir.participate.online
by February 26 to provide input on site improvements and park concepts. 

English Español አማርኛ Afaan Oromoo 中國人

Park concepts
open for feedback


